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COMMUNITY UPDATE MARCH 8, 2017

Noti ce to the water users in the 
Campbellton area

The City will fl ush water mains from February 27 to March 
10, 2017 from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m.  in the Campbellton area.

This procedure is part of regular preventi ve maintenance 
to remove sediment that gradually deposits in the water 
pipes.

During the fl ushing process, temporary water interrupti ons 
will occur and water pressure could be reduced. City staff  

will work to minimize any inconvenience.

No change in water quality is anti cipated, and this work 
presents no health risks.

Periods of discolourati on may take place during fl ushing. 
Reducing water use during fl ushing hours will help 
minimize the amount of sediment and discolourati on 
introduced into household systems.

In the event of cloudy or discoloured water, run cold 
water from a bathtub tap for 15-20 minutes or unti l 
the water clears.

WATER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM FLUSHING

The City of Campbell River is hosti ng an 

OPEN HOUSE 
regarding proposed changes to 

Street Entertainer Regulati on Bylaw No. 3515, 2013.
WHERE:  Campbell River Community Centre.

WHEN:  Thursday, March 16  4:30 to 6:30 p.m. (drop in)

 
The proposed amendments to the bylaw will be one of many steps towards 
animati ng and revitalizing Campbell River’s downtown. Drop in to view the 
proposed changes and provide valuable feedback.
 
To see what Refresh Downtown is all about, watch our new video on the City’s 
YouTube page here: htt p://goo.gl/vGfPCG
 
For further informati on email refresh@campbellriver.ca or contact the 
Community Planning and Development Services Department at (250) 286-5727.
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